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July 30, 2012 Joint Board of Supervisors Meeting With Tulpehocken Township and Bethel 
Township.

The Tulpehocken Township Board of Supervisors joint meeting was called to order by Chairman 
John Kintzer at 7:14 p.m. in the Community Center located on the northeast corner of Route 501 
and I-78.  Chairman Herb Zechman called Bethel Township Board of Supervisors joint meeting 
to order at 7:14 p.m. in the Community Center.  Those attending the meeting were John Kintzer, 
Rick Kramer, Gary Deck, Kathy Boltz, Herb Zechman Jr, Carl Kauffman, Jayne Seifrit, and other
interested persons.      

The meeting continued with the pledge to the American Flag.

The Board had discussed the 2011 figures and compared them to the Regional Police Study that 
was done in 2011.  After discussion Herb Zechman made a motion to discontinue further talks 
until such a time when it is fiscally possible or there is a greater need. Carl Kauffman second the 
motion, upon a roll call vote both Board Members cast a yes vote.  

John Kintzer made a motion to discontinue talks.  Rick Kramer second the motion, upon a roll 
call vote all three Board Members cast a yes vote.   
   

ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING

Carl Kauffman made a motion to adjourn the Bethel Township Board of Supervisors meeting at 
7:25 p.m.  Herb Zechman second the motion.  Gary Deck made a motion to adjourn the 
Tulpehocken Township Board of Supervisors meeting at 8:45 p.m.  Rick Kramer second the 
motion.       

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathy Boltz
Secretary, Tulpehocken Township


